
Golf's three 
ugliest words: 
still your 
shot. ~ Dave 
Marr 

 

 
Ken Rudolph, Dave Lyons, Ron Mealoy & Bob Smith 

Mike Wade, Kurt Koseck, Randy Coleman & Gary Davis 



I'm hitting the 
woods just great, 
but I'm having a 

terrible time  
getting out of 

them. ~               
Harry Toscano Mike Rose, Tim Chaffee, Jon Chaffee & Larry Chaffee 

Jan Gross, Cindy Puckett, Barb Patefield & Jim Patefield 



 

Bob Christie, Emil Vrdenburg & Tony Katarsky 

Pennie Hitt, Beth Garver, Roger Dayton & Dale Phillips 



I know I am    
getting better at 
golf because I am 
hitting fewer  
spectators. ~           
Gerald R. Ford 

 

Don Frohm & Sam Lalomia 

Bill Dennis, Doug Soleau, Leonad Waclawik & Joh Pengra 



Golf is a game 
in which you 
yell "Fore", 
shoot six, and 
write down 
five. ~         
   Paul Harvey 

Jeff Mazer, Todd Jones, Dave Desnoyer & Jason McCormick 

Susan Kelley, Jon Eva, Mike Foster & Kitty Foster 



If you are caught on a golf course         
during a storm and are afraid of            
lightning, hold up a one iron. Not even 
God can hit a one iron. ~                            
Lee Trevino 

Golf is a game in 
which you yell 
"Fore", shoot six, 
and write down 
five. ~               
Paul Harvey 

Terry Orban, Veral Church, Mike Guerin, Tony Etue & Ken Millard 

Just out to enjoy the day with their friends! 



Prizes Awarded to: 

 

1st Place Low Gross   Team -  Dave Desnoyer 

2nd Place Low Gross Team -  Tony Etue 

1st Place Low Net  Team -  Pennie Hitt 

2nd Place Low Net  Team -  Mike Wade 

Longest Drive Men  Tim Chaffee 

Longest Drive Women Beth Garver 

Closest to Pin Men  Dave Lyons 

Closest to Pin Women Not recorded 

Longest Putt Made Men Dave Desnoyer 

Longest Putt Women Not recorded 

 

Other prizes awarded through drawing names from all in attendance. 



The reason a pro 
tells you to keep 
your head down is 
so you can't see him 
laughing. ~              
Phyllis Diller 

Thank you all for participating in the Jacksonians Annual Golf Outing at 

Burr Oak.   

The weather was wonderful!  The course was well manicured!  Thank you 

to the Burr Oak Staff: Barry Vaughn, and staff for making this outing a 

success! 

Thank you to the Golf Committee of:  Ken Rudolph, Bob & Elaine Smith,  

Kathy Lake, Robert & Roberta Sexton and Richard Davis & Joann Davis.  

This event would not have been possible without you! 

We look forward to seeing you next year!                                                          

Jacksonians Golf Outing Committee 


